
2023/2024 School year~

Dear Student,
Congratulations on your promotion to fifth grade! In anticipation of

your journey as a member of the fifth grade team, this is a list of items you
will need at the start of fifth grade. As you purchase school supplies in
preparation for the new school year, please shop for the following items:

● Two 3 ring binder with pockets- 1 inch thickness (no larger)
● 2 Duotang Folders (with fasteners and pockets)
● 5 Tab Dividers (sold in packets)
● Pencil pouch
● Colored pencils
● pencils
● Notebook paper (3 hole punch, wide-ruled)
● Black felt tip marker/Papermate Flair (not Sharpie permanent

ink)
● inexpensive headphones/earbuds
● 100 Index Cards any color (for home- vocabulary review)
● highlighters (1 for school, 1 for home)
● 1 Spiral Notebook - (wide-ruled)

At the beginning of the school year, any of the following donations will
be greatly appreciated.

● Tissues
● Disinfecting wipes
● Hand sanitizer

Please reference our website for any additional information. We look forward to
an exciting year of learning!

The 5th Grade Team

~ Mrs. Hafner
~ Mr. Kitz
~ Mrs. Wilson


